HorseCreek Ranch Homeowners Association
Executive Committee
December 16, 2006

The meeting was held at the residence of Dick Van Dyke

The Meeting called to order by President Richard Spindle officers in attendance Doug
Musel VP and Dick Van Dyke sec. Treas.

Spindle reported that the tax representative Tammy wants to visit the Association
members properties January 2 2through the 5% . Spindle to contact Tammy for
rescheduling for a 15" earliest date.

It was agreed that Spindle will invite Tammy the January 20" Associations open meeting
cookout.

After a discussion as to the filling a lean on the still delinquent members in paying their
dues. ,

It was decided that Van Dyke is to contact Chris Harris, attorney at the firm of Amsler
and Amsler to personally handle the case and to reconfirm the original agreement.

It was agreed that the action is imparative to maintain the agreement set with the Hines
Corporation.



